
 

American Mountain Guides Association (AMGA) Compliance 
 
The American Mountain Guides Association (AMGA) Does Not Discriminate 
In accordance with Federal law and U.S. government policy, the AMGA is prohibited from 
discriminating on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, age, or disability. (Not all 
prohibited bases apply to all programs). 
 
The U.S. Forest Service is an equal opportunity provider and employer. To file a complaint of 
discrimination in National Forest Lands, write to: 
 

USDA, Director, Office of Civil Rights 
Room 326-W, Whitten Building 

1400 Independence Avenue, SW 
Washington, D.C. 20250-9410 

or call (202) 720-5964 (voice and TDD). 
 
The National Park Service is an equal opportunity provider and employer. To file a complaint of 
discrimination in the National Parks, write to: 

 
U.S. Department of the Interior 

National Park Service 
Office of Equal Opportunity 

1201 I Street, NW 
Washington, DC 20005 

or call: 
(202) 354-1852, 

Fax: (202) 321-1449 
 
The AMGA operates in partnership with the following land managers: 
 
The AMGA is an authorized permittee of the US National Park Service in the Black Canyon of the 
Gunnison, Joshua Tree, North Cascades and Rocky Mountain National Parks. 
 
The AMGA is an authorized permittee of the United States Forest Service in Monongahela, 
Mount Baker-Snoqualmie, Pisgah, San Juan, and the Uinta-Wasatch-Cache National Forests. 
 
The AMGA is an authorized permittee of the United States Bureau of Land Management in Red 
Rock Canyon National Recreation Area and Prineville BLM lands in Oregon. 
 
In Canada, the AMGA is an authorized permittee of Alberta and BC Provincial  Parks, and Parks 
Canada National Park. 
 
In Colorado, the AMGA is an authorized permittee of Boulder County OSMP and Eldorado 
Canyon State Park. 
 
In Alaska, the AMGA is an authorized permittee of the State of Alaska, Department of Natural 
Resources—division of mining, land and water. 


